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Attendance: 94.2% 

 

Parents in Partnership – SIGN UP WITH YOUR INTEREST! 
 

As we continue to deal with the legacy of the Covid pandemic, one area that we 
would like to facilitate is the re-forming of a PTA (parent-teacher 

association) in order to plan and organise supportive events for the benefit 
of both Barnes Farm schools. This needs to be a charitable organisation, 

run independently of the school but for the benefit of the children within 
it. A number of parents have signalled that they would be willing to get 

involved. We have created a short survey here to gauge the level of 
interest and to then set-up next steps. We also would like to get adults onsite on Monday 

3rd April 9:30am – 12:30pm (1st Monday of Easter holidays) to help with tree and bulb 
planting and other gardening/landscaping activities. Please fill in the survey for this too! 

 
Mr McTaggart - Headteacher 
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Points Points Points Points 

534 602 600 663 

    

Stars of the Week  

10th March 2023 

Y6 Lily C  Bethany  Harry C                

Y5 Ollie   Rohan  Joshua     

Y4 Jaeden  Paola   Chams  

Y3 Chloe   Scarlett A  Zach T 

 

Barnes Farm Junior School 

NEWSLETTER 
No 22: 10th March 2023 

PE Next week – Friday – Y4 

Reading 
Winners 

5L 100% 

 

Winners

! 

Report a 
parking 

issue here to 
Chelmsford 
City Council 

https://forms.office.com/e/4ckZeUnvdZ
https://www.chelmsford.gov.uk/parking-and-travel/parking-restrictions/report-a-parking-issue/#:~:text=If%20there%20are%20no%20parking%20restrictions%2C%20but%20the,parking%20restriction%2C%20you%20can%20report%20it%20to%20us.
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Assembly held on International Day for the Elimination of Racism (21st March 
2023) 
 
As part of our ‘Be Respectful’ value, an assembly was held on Tuesday to celebrate the 
diversity of our school community and the journeys our families have all taken to be where 
we are today. We made it clear to children that any form of discrimination will not be 
tolerated at the school and that everyone has a responsibility to challenge this. We are an 
inclusive school community which welcomes and celebrates the differences that our 
children and families bring. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

https://www.timeanddate.com/holidays/un/world-day-eliminate-racial-discrimination#:~:text=When%20Is%20International%20Day%20for%20the%20Elimination%20of,and%20activities%20worldwide%20on%20March%2021%20each%20year.
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Our Polite Parade 
Friday 10th March 2023 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Royal Academy Young Artists’ 
Summer Show 
 
Click here for more details  
 
Have you got some amazing 
artwork you have created at 
home or at school?  
The Royal Academy is looking for 
submissions for artwork by 29th 
March to become a part of their 
Summer Exhibition. We are 
registered as a school so you can 
submit artwork to the front office 
(we will scan it) or a high quality 
image of it to 
remotesupport@barnesfarm-
jun.essex.sch.uk  
 

Safeguarding Advice 
 

Essex Police are making parents 
aware of the increase in 
cannabis edibles being offered 
to young people across the 
county. To find out more about 
how to spot the signs click here 

 

 

https://www.royalacademy.org.uk/exhibition/young-artists-summer-show-2023
mailto:remotesupport@barnesfarm-jun.essex.sch.uk
mailto:remotesupport@barnesfarm-jun.essex.sch.uk
https://www.essex.police.uk/police-forces/essex-police/areas/essex-police/au/about-us/cannabis-edibles/

